ST. JAMES' CHURCH of ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Regent Street, Haslingden, Lancashire BB4 5HQ

Headteacher: Miss Frances Brady



214 134



22nd May 2017

Dear Parents

New Uniform - September 2017

We are very proud of our children, and of our school. We feel this pride should also be reflected in the way the children present themselves in their St James' uniforms. We are therefore proposing a slight change to the uniform from September which will be mandatory (children must wear full school uniform each day):

BOYS

Uniform

Dark Grey Trousers or grey shorts White short sleeved collared shirt School royal blue V neck jumper

School tie

Black school shoes (no trainers)

Dark socks

PΕ

White crew neck t shirt (plain)

Black PE shorts

Black pumps (no trainers)

GIRLS

Uniform

Dark Grey Skirt (must be at or below the knee)

White short sleeved collared shirt

School royal blue V neck jumper or cardigan

School tie

Black school shoes (no trainers)

Black, grey, blue tights/white or grey socks

White crew neck t shirt (plain)

Black PE shorts (or leggings for religious reasons)

Black pumps (no trainers)

Socks to replace tights if worn on the day Summer dresses will no longer be worn.

Please note: Nursery uniform will remain the same.

White shirts, skirts, trousers, PE shorts and t-shirts can all be purchased very economically from the majority of local supermarkets, specialist uniform shops, etc.

We have endeavoured to ensure the uniform is affordable. Therefore, school will provide each child with their first tie (elasticated for EYFS and KS1, standard tie for KS2). Any replacement ties will be able to be purchased from the school office for £3.00 each thereafter.

New school V neck jumpers and cardigans can be purchased via the school office:

Samples of jumpers/cardigans for sizing purposes will be available after half term to view.

ENDURANCE FORGIVENESS FRIENDSHIP KOINONIA
PEACE THANKFULNESS TRUST

Sizing and Cost:

Size	Cost
24"-30" (chest) age 3-4 yrs to age 9-10 yrs	£11.50
32" – 38" (chest) age 11-12 yrs upwards	£14.00
Cardigans – similar sizing	Additional 50p.

Please note: The last day for ordering jumpers for the new school year is 14th June to guarantee delivery before school closes for Summer.

All orders can be paid for upon ordering or upon collection.

We hope you agree that the children will look very smart in their new uniforms in September and we look forward to welcoming them back for a new start in a new uniform!!!!

For those children who will be in KS2 in September, a summer project for all our families will be to teach them how to tie a tie!!

Best wishes

Yours sincerely

Frances Brady Headteacher